
 

Monday 6th January 2025 
 

 
Year 4 Visit to Ponders End Mosque 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our RE unit this term on Islam, we will be answering the following enquiry question, ‘Does 
praying at regular intervals help Muslims in their everyday lives?’ 
 
This month, we will be visiting Ponders End Mosque.  The children will have the opportunity to learn 
more about Zakat, the five pillars of Islam and preparations before prayer. This fantastic opportunity 
will help children to understand more about the Islamic faith and learn in a different environment to 
the classroom. 
 
 
Details are as follows: 
 
Date:  Monday 27th January 2025 

Place:     Ponders End Mosque, 228 High Street, Enfield, EN3 4EZ 
Travel:   Walking 
Cost:       Free 
Time:      Depart: 10:00am  
Return:  12:00pm (The children will have their lunch at school as usual.) 
 
The children need to wear their full school uniform, comfortable walking shoes, a coat and bring a 
named water bottle.  
They will not participate in any of the prayers during the visit.  
 
If you are able to support this visit, please speak to your class teacher as soon as possible.  
Please bear in mind that modesty in clothing is advised by all adults. For example, women are 
encouraged, as a mark of respect, to wear a scarf or any head covering.   
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 4 Team 

 


